
HARC General Membership Meeting Minutes for September 2024  

 

PO Box 2104 

Holland, MI 49422 

 

September 10, 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm by Ed K8DI President.  

The Pledge of Allegiance was observed.  

 

Reports: 

 

1)  

a) No minutes for August 2024 because no business was conducted  

 

2) Treasurer (Rich WA8MTI) 

a) Treasurer’s Report  

 

August 2024 

 

 General: $6,117 

  

 Membership: $488.37 

 

 Total:  $6,684.77 

   

 

Treasurer’s Report was accepted as read.  

 

 

3: Announcements & Upcoming Events: 

  

Meeting Locations for the remainder of the year:   

Currently the Holland Club will meet at Chick-Owa Sportman’s Club until the end of year. 

 

There is no VE test session to report at this time.  

 

The next E.A.T Meeting will be on Tuesday September 24 at 6:30pm at the Herrick District 

Library. Anyone is welcome to come. The meeting will partner with Groundworks at the Herrick 

Main Library Branch. This month they will cover flip-flop circuits.  

 

The 2m Net of the Holland Amateur Radio Club is held each Monday at 7:30pm on the 147.060 

(94.8Hz offset) repeater. All amateur radio enthusiasts are welcome to join the net. Please check 

in and join the fun! There is a template that can be downloaded on the club's website if you are 

interested in trying out as Net Control. 

 



On Saturday September 14 there will be a soldering event with Groundworks at the Herrick 

District Library Main Library Branch from 10am to 12pm.  

 

On Saturday October 6 the Kalamazoo Hamfest will take place at the Kalamazoo Fairgrounds 

and Expo Center from 9am to 4pm.   

The 24th Annual ARRL USA/IARU Region 2 Radio Orienteering Championship is coming up 

October 5th-13th. There will be multiple categories, competitive fox hunting, and more.  

 

4. Old Business: 

 

Club Website Ownership: 

 

A motion was made at 6:46pm.  

 

Motion: I move that the club approve the transfer of ownership of the HARC website, DNS, 

Email and other HARC intellectual property currently in the possession Jared Luellen - KE8GBF 

to Jeffrey Nonhof – KD8THX. 

 

A motion was passed at 6:48pm.  

 

Todd Boss W8YHF requested more volunteers for the Park2Park event on Saturday September 

28th.  

 

 

5. New Business:  

 

First call for nominees for December Elections for club positions. This is put it out as a reminder 

to think about it.  

 

 

HARC Meeting was adjourned 7:05pm.  

 

 

 


